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Friday, 26 October 2018 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

On Wednesday 7th November, we will be celebrating Diwali in Terrific for Twos, and to 

celebrate the children can come dressed in a costume of their choice. 

We will be providing Diwali themed activities for the children to enjoy and we will be tasting 

some delicious Diwali foods. 

During the session, we will be tasting the following: 

Spring rolls 

Samosas 

Gulab Jamun 

Jalebis 

If you do not wish you child to take part in our food tasting activities, please ensure you speak 

to a member of the Terrific for Twos team. 

 

Please note that this is not a stay and play session, and therefore children are to be dropped 

off and collected at their normal times. 

 

As always we would like to thank you for your continued support. 

 

The Terrific for Twos team 
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